CORRESPONDENCE

AUG 08, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 06080-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 11:26 AM

To: '‘Gerard Weber'

Subject: RE: Rate hike for the fiscal year 2016-17 by FPL

Dear Mr. Weber,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: Gerard Weber [mailto:gerardweber1949@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 9:53 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Rate hike for the fiscal year 2016-17 by FPL

The utility isn’t a utility for the people if it gets it way for rate hike just insure profitability for its investors! What about
the profitability of homeowners that have cope with all the rate increases in every sector just to maintain stability for
household income. | have traveled in Europe and Great Britain, and they have more sustainable energy system than we
have in Florida. | have seen more solar units in Scotland and Ireland than in Florida (think about that). Investment for
solar energy credits and making a mandatory all new home structures should have at least a solar water heater installed
isn’t even done as opposed to European union that makes it mandatory (thus insuring energy sustainability for their
countries, homeowners savings, and energy companies growth in various wind and solar synergy systems. | have a
solar unit, and | paid for it with part of credit from Federal gov’t tax credit over 25 years ago. It has helped save me
money over the long term, but | still see my bill increase slightly year after year. FPL a few years ago sent a mailer out
wanting homeowners to contribute to Solar One project! Not as an investor but as a charitable gift! No rate hike.
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